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Haiku is the learning management system for all classes in 
Oxford Schools.  OMS teachers will post a weekly schedule by 
9am on Mondays in Haiku.
 
LIVE ADVISORY on MONDAYS @ NOON! Students have 
been a part of their Advisory ‘family’ since the �rst day of 
school, and Advisory will continue during remote learning!  
Students will use the link provided in their Advisory class 
Haiku page each week to join the Zoom meeting.
 
Teachers will conduct two live or asynchronous lessons a 
week. These lessons will be delivered either through video 
conferencing, prerecorded video, online interaction, group/-
class discussion or other forms of a lesson each week. If the 
learning activity requires live interaction (i.e. zoom session), 
teachers must use the class meeting schedule for their build-
ing. Lessons should not be more than 30 minutes at the 
middle school level.
 
Live lesson Schedule - 
 
Teachers will be assigning and collecting one to two assign-
ments per week. Teachers will be grading and providing 
feedback on these assignments within �ve school days.
 

Teachers will check in every two weeks and will hold o�ce 
hours (that they will communicate) for both students and 
parent/guardians.
 
For each course students will have the option to take the 
course for a letter grade or Pass/Fail. By June 3rd students will 
need to inform their teachers if they intend to take the letter 
grade earned for semester 2. Teachers will indicate a Pass/Fail 
grade by default if they are not contacted by the student.
 
Important to note:
Letter grades will be included in a student’s overall GPA.  A 
Pass grade will be indicated by a letter “G” and is not included 
in a student’s GPA. All failing grades whether the student 
opted for a letter grade or a Pass/Fail grade will impact a 
student’s overall GPA.

Students at Oxford Middle School are expected to continue learning from April 20 – June 5, 2020 for the
completion of semester 2. Students will choose either to take a letter grade or a Pass/Fail grade for each 
course before Wednesday, June 3.
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